
Georgia ANREP Board Meeting 

November 19, 2021 

Minutes 

 

Call to order: The meeting was called to order by ANREP President Bryan Fluech. 

Minutes: Minutes from the virtual annual business meeting were reviewed and approved by Board of 

Directors. 

Financial Update: Kim Toal, ANREP Treasurer, shared information concerning 2022 membership drive.  
Members can choose to join online (using credit card to pay fees) and then national ANREP sends check 
to state chapter for dues.  (If you do this, please let Kim know so she can expect your payment.)  You can 
also print forms and pay via check (mailed directly to Kim’s office.)  Active member is $100 - $75 national 
dues and $25 state dues.  If you pay online, there is a $3 convenience fee. 
 
Website: Kasey Bozeman, State Staff Representative, shared ideas about website updates.  There is a 
webpage maintained by national ANREP (https://anrep.org/georgia_anrep.php) that links to our 
information.  Suggestion of taking this information off and then just linking to one state-maintained 
page?  We also have this webpage (https://gaanrep.ugaurbanag.com/) that’s outdated.  Kasey has 
requested demo site from UGA CAES OIT that could allow anyone with UGA e-mail address to edit: 
https://site.extension.uga.edu/.  Site created with WordPress content management system.  Not “live” 
until we activate it.  What are next steps/directions? 

 
2022 Georgia ANREP Annual Meeting: Bryan shared the 2022 Ga ANREP Annual Meeting and 
Professional Improvement Conference will be April 26-28 in the Athens area.  Laura Ney will serve as 
Conference Chair.  Please let Bryan or Laura know if you are willing to assist with plans.    
 
Updates on 2024 ANREP Conference Bid: Georgia is interested in submitting bid to host 2024 national 
ANREP conference.  Gathering support from administration.  This is typically a smaller conference (could 
do a “destination” location as opposed to larger city like Atlanta), but we just want to make sure it’s 
easy with travel for people flying to conference.  Plan to proceed with bid.  
 
Upcoming Winter Newsletter Requests: Bryan will continue to request articles for state newsletter 
throughout the year.  It’s been a great way to learn about others’ programming.  Please submit articles 
for the winter edition that will be published in January 2022. 
 
Adjourn” Meeting was adjourned.  Heather Kolich will send information about next meeting (likely via 
Zoom) in early 2022. 
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